

TA10. GK2.2

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently.

1. A. sue B. spend C. sure D. pursue
2. A. head B. spread C. cream D. bread
3. A. come B. roll C. comb D. grow

II. Choose the word that has a different stressed syllable from the rest.

4. A. reduction B. popular C. financial D. romantic
5. A. discover B. difficult C. invention D. important

III. Choose the best option (A, B, C or D) to complete each of the following sentences.

6. True gender equality _____ when both men and women reach a balance between work and family.
A. can achieve B. should be achieved
C. can be achieved D. should achieve
7. Moreover, a lack of female teachers contributes to low _____ of girls in schools.
A. enrolment B. application C. participation D. gender
8. UNICEF is now _____ schools and families with educational supplies to help lower costs.
A. providing B. improving C. contributing D. making
9. Through a joint project involving the World Bank, UNICEF _____ to help the government provide all children with textbooks at the beginning of each school year.
A. hopes B. want C. plans D. investigate
10. Today, Australia is one of _____ diverse countries in the world.
A. the more culturally B. the most culturally
C. most cultural D. the most cultural
11. One Chinese legend has it that the Jade Emperor asked for twelve representatives of the animal species on Earth to be brought to his _____ kingdom.
A. heavenly B. sky C. heaven D. space
12. However, another version says the _____ of the 12 animals in the Chinese horoscope was decided thousands of years ago by Buddha, who called for a New Year's meeting of animals.
A. site B. pan C. order D. position
13. The man _____ you sent to the general has reported the victory.
A. whose B. which C. whom D. he
14. Students can also use word processing applications to _____ their vocabulary.
A. improve B. learn C. prove D. study
15. While not all apps are _____ on Android devices, the large majority of them can be accessed on iPhones, iPads, and iPods.
A. useful B. keen C. available D. fond

IV. Give the correct form of each word in the brackets.

16. In the workplace, women should be given _____ opportunities as men. (EQUALLY)

17. Until now, the high cost of schooling has _____ or prevented poor parents from having their children, especially girls, educated. (COURAGE)
18. American teenagers send an average of 60 text messages per day, making this an _____ way in communication. (EFFECT)
19. Studies encourage mobile learning because students benefit greatly from more opportunities for _____ development. (ACADEMY)
20. Digital devices offer an opportunity to _____ students about media use. (EDUCATION)

V. Choose the word or phrase among A, B, C or D that best fits the blank space in the following passage.

GENDER ROLES IN PARENTING AND MARRIAGE

Gender roles develop through internalisation and identification during childhood. Sigmund Freud suggested that biology determines gender identity through (21) _____ with either the mother or the father. While some people agree with Freud, others argue that the development of the “gendered self” is not completely determined by biology, but rather the interactions that one has with the primary caregiver(s).

From birth, parents (22) _____ differently with children depending on their sex, and through this interaction parents can instill different values or traits in their children on the basis of what is normative for their sex. This internalisation of gender norms includes the choice of toys (“feminine” toys often reinforce interaction, nurturing, and closeness, “masculine” toys often reinforce independence and competitiveness) that a parents give to their children. Education also plays an (23) _____ role in the creation of gender norms.

Gender roles that are created in childhood may permeate throughout life and help to structure parenting and marriage, especially in relation to work in and outside home. Despite the increasing number of women in the labor (24) _____, women are still responsible for the majority of domestic chores and childcare. While women split their time between work and care of the home, men in many societies are pressured into being the primary economic supporter of the home. (25) _____ the fact that different households may divide chores more evenly, there is evidence supporting the fact that women have retained the primary caregiver role within familial life despite contributing economically to the household. This evidence suggests that women who work outside the home often put an extra 18 hours a week doing household or childcare related chores as opposed to men who average 12 minutes a day in childcare activities.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|------------|-------------------|------------|
| 21. A. health | B. fitness | C. identification | D. balance |
| 22. A. acquaint | B. relate | C. interact | D. make |
| 23. A. integral | B. exact | C. fact | D. true |
| 24. A. force | B. power | C. strength | D. health |

25. A. without B. in C. Despite D. on

VI. Read the passage and choose the best answer.

WHAT IS YOUR LEARNING STYLE?

If you find yourself learn better by making notes during the lecture, or when the teacher uses a new word, you want to see it written immediately, then you are very likely to be a more visual learner. You prefer to see the written words. You learn by reading and writing. Visual learners often think in pictures. If you find a particular task or text difficult, look for sources that will suit your learning style, e.g. sources with illustrations, charts, tables, or videos.

If you prefer recording the lecture and listening again to taking notes, or you memorize something by repeating it aloud instead of writing it out several times, you are probably a more auditory learner. You prefer to learn by listening and speaking. Auditory learners often learn best from lectures, discussions, by reading aloud, and by listening to audio material.

However, it is probably that you, like most people, learn through a mixture of styles. Sometimes you may prefer to learn by reading, at other time by listening. Ask yourself which is the best style for the particular task you are doing.

26. Which of the following is probably NOT preferred by a visual learner?
A. reading aloud B. sources with illustrations C. sources with videos D. making notes
27. What does the word "it" in paragraph 1 refer to?
A. the lecture B. the new word C. the note D. the written word
28. The word "visual" in paragraph 1 is closest in meaning to _____.
A. picturesque B. written C. illustrative D. seeable
29. Which of the following statement is TRUE?
A. Auditory learners hate taking notes.
B. Auditory learners prefer listening to speaking.
C. Most people are auditory learners.
D. When learning something by heart, an auditory learner prefers reading it out loud.
30. The word "auditory" in paragraph 2 can be best replaced by _____.
A. discussive B. noisy C. audible D. recordable

VII. Complete the second sentence with the same meaning to the first one.

31. The Vietnamese government will make more progress in gender equality. (made)

=> More progress_____.

32. The Nile is longer than any other river in the world. (longest)

=> The Nile _____.

33. Dogs are intelligent but not as intelligent as chimpanzees. (more)

=> Chimpanzees _____.

34. Electronic dictionaries are now common in English classes. They can be very easily downloaded into your personal electronic device. (which)

=> _____.

35. Some students prefer a strict teacher. This teacher tells them exactly what to do. (who)

=> _____.

VIII. Listen and fill in each blank with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS or NUMBERS.

36. In 1945, representatives of _____ countries met in San Francisco at the United Nations Conference on International Organisation to approve the United Nations Charter.

37. The United Nations was established on 24 October _____ by 51 countries

38. Today, about _____ nations in the world belong to the UN.

39. All UN Member States are represented in the _____ - a group of nations, which meets to discuss the world's most urgent problems.

40. Decisions on important matters, such as international peace and security, new member admissions, the UN budget and the budget for peacekeeping, are decided by _____ majority.

-----THE END-----